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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

Safe Place Training 

February 5th—Room 105—2:00pm 

With the beginning of the new year, EVERYONE must take 

or retake the Safe Place Training for the safety of our                  

Youth and Children. We will be running new                                   

background checks also. 

We will continue taking church directory photos after the church service and after 

classes today and February 5th. After February 5th, we will not be taking photos             

every Sunday. Watch the bulletin for photo dates. We will not be taking photos on 

February 12th or 19th. 

NOTE: Today we will be taking photos in the nursery foyer. 

Come see us there. Photos are individual so your whole family 

does not need to be present at the same time. 

If you prefer to use your own photo, please email a recent individual 

head shot photo to Deloris Flint at delorisflint@gmail.com. We can 

insert your photo into our database. Thanks to all of you for your 

help with this project. 



 

 
 
 

Prayers Request 

 Maclin family—Continued prayer for my daughters, all who 

have struggles with everyday life. 

 Spain family—For everyone to be happy and healthy. 

 Hardy Kail will undergo surgery on Friday, February 6th. His 

spinal cord in his neck is being compressed by several discs. 

The surgery will release the pressure on his spinal cord. 

 Prayers for Megan Arroyo who broke her collarbone and rib in 

a horseback riding accident. 

 Ron Wolf, brother of Debbie Burger and son to Don and Verna 

Wolf, had surgery about a week ago on his lungs and to insert 

a feeding tube to his stomach. He is PT and OT in the hospital 

for a few weeks. 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this 

QR code  and add any prayer 

request that you might have. If 

any of your contact information 

in the directory is incorrect, 

please let us know that also. 

Tell Us You’re  

Here! 

Looking for greeters/hospitality 
desk workers. Once/month for 

3 months. Contact                           
Kathy Moran. (210-844-0329)

Blessings will follow! 

 

Saturday, February 11 

8:00—10:00 am in FH 

Breakfast will be provided 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Children’s Ministry   
Parent Meeting  

February 12 at 10:45 

In the Fellowship Hall 

 

 

 

HELP NEEDED: 

SonShine Hour 

If you’re interested in  

helping in SonShine for the 

months of March, April and 

May. You will only work 

one week per month for   

the quarter.                                

Contact Terri Weaver 

(terri@nwchurch.us or           

after worship) 


